
Notice of Overnight Road Closure
A CULVERT IS BEING REPLACED IN YOUR COMMUNITY

RAVENSHOE ROAD
Town of Georgina 

Town of East Gwillimbury

Accessible formats of this notice and communication supports are available upon request.

YORK REGION TRANSPORTATION OPERATIONS, PUBLIC WORKS 
Phone: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75000 
TTY: 1-866-512-6228 
Email: transportation@york.ca 
After hours emergency: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75200

Stay informed

View all current road construction projects at 
york.ca/RoadConstruction

Follow @YorkRegionGovt on Facebook 
and Twitter using #onYRRoads

To better assist you, please quote “Ravenshoe Road and 2nd Concession” in your inquiry.

Description:

York Region is replacing a culvert to maintain 
the condition of the road for all travellers. 

A road closure is necessary to complete the work 
and ensure the safety of travellers and workers. 
The closure will take place at night with the road 
open to traffic during the day to lessen impact to 
travellers and residents. 

Ravenshoe Road west of 2nd Concession

Closure location:

During the road closure, properties on 
Ravenshoe Road west of 2nd Concession will not 
have access in and out of the area. 

Please plan ahead.

Access for emergency vehicles will be 
maintained.

Impacts to travellers:

Closure date and time:

Wednesday, May 4, 2022 and Thursday, May 5, 2022 

7 p.m. to 5 a.m.

The road will close overnight and open during daytime hours.

Thank you for your patience during the construction period.

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond.


